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MEDIA AVAILABILITY 
 

Supervisor Desmond Visits Border in Light of Title 42 Expiring 
  

SAN DIEGO- County Supervisor Desmond will be available to the media for a statement 
and questions while visiting the border in light of Title 42 expiring. Supervisor Desmond 
will discuss the importance of having the right approach to U.S. borders to ensure that 
those entering the United States do so orderly and humanely. 
 
“Seeing the recent images of thousands of people making their way through Central 
America and Mexico is alarming, and I'm concerned the Federal Government is ill-
prepared and has not put the resources in place to adequately protect San Diegans and 
the asylum-seeking migrants.”- Supervisor Desmond 
 
WHEN: Thursday, May 11th @ 7am   

WHERE: Media Staging Area 
2800 Monument Rd 
San Diego, CA 92154 
  

 


